

December 19, 2019

Northern Illinois Corvette Club PO Box 573 Rockford, IL 61105-0573

Dear Susan and Club Members:



Thank you for your donation of \$600.00 to the Rock River Valley Pantry!

In the month of November, the pantry assisted 5,946 clients, of which 34% were children. Only with your help are we able to do this. When you give to the pantry, 94% of every dollar goes directly to client services, and stays in our community. The families who come to the Pantry are experiencing "crisis" mode, and for most, it's the only way that they can put food on the table. We tell you this because we want you to know how many lives your gift impacts.

The Rock River Valley Pantry is grateful for the support of donors such as the Northern Illinois Corvette Club who choose to give back. You understand, as we do, that caring about the health of your local community benefits everyone within it.

Together, we CAN make a difference!

Sincerely,

Kim Adams-Bakke

Executive Director

Thank govall of gour support. Every dellar makes a difference in the

Rock River Valley Pantry is a nonprofit 501 (c)(3 organization. All gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were previded in exchange for your generous financial donations.

rcelsion

2015 Winner

421 South Rockton Avenue • Rockford, IL 61102-2229 • 815.965.2466 • fax 815.965.2485 rrvp@rockriver.net • www.rrvp.org • 1 rock river valley pantry

Mission: Rock River Valley Pantry fights hunger in the community by providing food to those in urgent need.